June 23,2014

J.A.C. Pack, Inc.

DBA Four Comers Bingo

2466 N Powerline Road
Pompano Beach, FI  33069-1002

Dear Friends:

Thank you very much for your gift of $500 given to Sunny Shores Sea Camp, Inc. on April 16,2014 in
support of funds raised by Gabriella DiBenedetto in her “Pay It Forward Project.”

Your gift helps support Sunny Shores Sea Camp in future years. By gifting to SSSC, you are helping to shape the
future of individual children, young adults and their families. This summer, we will celebrate our 35th year as we
meet our goal to provide a five day camp which will include volleyball, swimming, round table discussions, physical
conditioning, guest speakers, talent shows and beach activities. The goal of Sunny Shores Sea Camp is to provide
a setting where children and young adults with cystic fibrosis, together with their families, might have a normal
camp experience. The weekend includes room, board and all activity fees and is free of charge to all participants.

Over the last several years, Sunny Shores Sea Camp has successfully networked through the Internet, as well as
through past camper recommendations, to reach out to new Cystic Fibrosis families. This networking has expanded
camp beyond the borders of Florida. In 2014, campers will come from Florida, Georgia, Texas, New Mexico,
California, Tennessee, Wisconsin, Arizona, North Carolina, Kansas and Louisiana. Because approximately only
30,000 Americans suffer with CF, the CF community is quite small and often overlooked. Our mission is
“Helping Families and Mentoring Children with Cystic Fibrosis.” Sunny Shores Sea Camp, Inc. is a 501 (¢) (3)
non-profit organization which serves the public on a nonsectarian basis.

Teamwork remains vital to future camp sessions for these amazing children, and you are personally responsible for
providing special and unforgettable memories. 1 hope you will continue to support this worthwhile endeavor
through contributions by you or your group. You can read more about Sunny Shores Sea Camp, Inc. by visiting our
web site: www.SSScamp.org . On behalf of Sunny Shores Sea Camp, Inc., I again offer you our heartfelt thanks.

Singerely,

@h 4 (6%
Camille O'Neill Sinith *

Daniel Smith
Development Directors/Marketing and Community Relations

Thank you for your generous contribution to help those fighting Cystic Fibrosis. Sunny Shores Sea Camp is a 501 (¢) 3 non-
profit organization, so your donation may be tax deductible, and we assert that no goods or services were provided in
consideration, in whole or in part, for this contribution. Please consult your tax advisor regarding the deductibility of your
donation. EIN: 59-2029332. A copy of the official registration and financial information may be obtained from the division
of consumer services by calling Toll-Free  1-800-435-7352 within the state. Registration does not imply endorsement,
approval, or recommendation by the State.





